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WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

BR #94-1

P.O. Box 2008, New Brilaln, Conneclicul 08050
Phone: (203) 827-7700

Fax: (203) 827-7406

RESOLUTION

concerning

AI:MINISTRATIVE COST RE:J::)OCTIONS

February 4, 1994

In the interest of continuing to find ways to enhance
efficiency and effectiveness in the Cormecticut State
university System in every way possible, and

Current and future levels of state SUWOrt very likely
will be inadequate to neet the needs of the Cormecticut
state university System, thus denying access to students
with limited financial resources, and

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

That the Board of Trustees declares its intent to pursue
the search for the nost efficient and effective ways of
neeting administrative and instructional objectives--to
specifically include the identification of operations, if
any, which may be nore efficiently and effectively
performed at the system level by consolidation of staff,
operations which may be nore efficiently and effectively
performed at the caIlplS level through the transfer of
staff to the camp.1Ses and to include an overall review of
staffing levels throughout the CSU System, and be it
further

That the Chainnan of the Board of Trustees appoint a
camri.ttee for the coordination of this endeavor to
include, the Board Chair, four members of the Board and
two carrp1S presidents, and be it further

That the Board of Trustees will expect a report of the
findings and recarnendations of this study no later than
January 1, 1995. . ..
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